
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

November & December 2022

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
4TH NOV – BONFIRE ARTS AND CRAFT DAY 

18TH NOV – CHILDREN IN NEED
PJ day – bring £1, teddy and a book

14TH NOV – ODD SOCK DAY – ANTI-BULLY DAY 
19TH DEC – EXPLORERS CHRISTMAS CONCERT

£5 a ticket for two adults.
The children can wear a Christmas jumper, hat or headband. 
23RD DEC – NURSERY CLOSES FOR CHRISTMAS

Reopens 3rd January 2023

The children in Lambs room have been enjoying lots of 
sensory activities linked to Halloween. The children have 
enjoyed using all their senses during daily tummy time, 
exploring gloop, playdough, paint, and water. The Lambs have 
been moving their room around and adding more sensory 
resources to enhance the babies learning opportunities. 

In the Ducks room the children have enjoyed the book Going 
on a Pumpkin Hunt, hunting for bugs and spiders in different 
textures like shaving foam and the inside of pumpkins. The 
children have enjoyed finding pumpkins in the garden, along 
with other objects from the story. 

The children in the farmers room have really enjoyed their 
space week learning all about their own planet, the moon, and 
the sun. We looked at what planet Earth looks like, making 
their own with the playdough. The children enjoyed making 
moon sand and learning about the texture of the moon. We 
looked at the sun and researched facts about how hot it was 
and how even to look at it we must protect our eyes. 

Our Explorers children also enjoyed space week learning all 
about the whole solar system in more depth. They worked 
together to make their own solar system and had fun orbiting 
the sun during PE. They enjoyed learning the planet song to 
help them remember the order of the planets and were even 
able to recall the amount of moons each planet has. They 
were very proud of their name rockets, practicing their 
handwriting skills and letter recognition. 

Upcoming Events – 

All of our parental and carer partnerships are extremely 
important to us at Fisherfield Childcare, we are here for 

you and any support needed.


